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Education

BA in Graphic Design

MAGNA CUM LAUDE 


Coastal Carolina University

MAY 2010 / Conway, sc

Skills

Web design

User interface design

User experience design

Digital ad design

Email design

HTML & CSS

Presentation design

Software

Figma

Adobe Creative Suite

MailChimp

Marketo

PowerPoint

Work

Art Director

Mendix |  October 2020 - PRESENT  |  Boston, MA

As Art Director, I oversee the day-to-day design work of brand designers, each 
working with a specific marketing work stream. I’m also responsible for 
interviewing and hiring designers as our team expands. I implemented weekly 
critiques, team check-ins, and quarterly performance reviews. I also lead the 
design of our website, work closely with Creative Director on brand direction, 
and help implement systems that enable the design team as well as the greater 
Mendix organization to be on brand.

Senior Designer

Mendix |  June 2018 - OCTOBER 2020  |  Boston, MA

I focused predominately on digital design and served as the lead designer on a 
web redesign project that coincided with a total brand overhaul. I established 
design standards for web and guided junior members in creating designs that 
adhere to these guidelines. In addition, I worked with the Creative Director and 
other C-Level executives to craft compelling keynotes for large-scale events, 
including our semi-annual conference, Mendix World, the largest low-code 
conference ever.

Senior Designer  

EF ULTIMATE BREAK |  OCTOBER 2013 - MAY 2018  |  Boston, MA

At EF Ultimate Break, I lead the design work of a small creative/marketing 
team. We produced digital projects to inspire potential travelers and promote 
sales. My primary focus was on the UX/UI of our e-commerce website, from 
browsing to checkout, as well as the online customer-account experience. In 
addition, I managed and worked closely with a designer and design intern to 
create various marketing assets, including email, display ads (Facebook, 
Instagram, Google, etc.), video, postcards, flyers, and more. 

Visual Designer

EF ULTIMATE BREAK |  JULY 2010 - October 2013  |  Boston, MA

I executed web and print designs for brand as sole designer. I collaborated 
with a copywriter and marketing director to create campaigns that spanned 
email, display ads, run of site content, brochures, postcards and more.


